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The September 26th 2019 meeting was held at the Jonesborough Pizza Parlor, Jonesborough Tn. 

 

President Wayne Lyons opened the meeting and the invocation was given by Mike Burleson. 

 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes/ Treasurer Report 

Treasurer’s report not available at the time of meeting, report is included below and will be reported at the next meeting. 

 

 

Treasurer's Report                  ECU    

Last Balance           $11,016.42    

Less Checks           $ -3,762.32    

Deposits   $ +6,252.69   

Balance                    $13,506.79 (Balance as of 9-25-19) 

 

 

Old Business           

Wayne Lyons reported the UETBOA conference generated a total revenue of $7,650.00, $3,041.17 in expenses, net profit 

of 4,608.83. Total profit of $ 5,608.83 when the ICC reimbursement is received. Also, the 2020 UETBOA Conference 

will again be held at the Black Bear Resort in Pigeon Forge on September 3rd and 4th.   

 

Gary Stanfill with the Tn. Dept. of commerce Insurance advised members that formal claims must be filed with the state 

before he can investigate Contractors Licensing claims.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

           

 

New Business  

Christmas party will be held in Greenville at the December meeting. Bert Seay has preliminary arrangements at the 

Harvest Family Restaurant 3124 W. Andrew Johnson Hwy, Greeneville Tn. tentatively set for December 5th. 

Conformation forth coming. 

 

Wayne Lyons opened discussion that the association purchase logo shirts for member. Motion made by Tim Earls and 

seconded by Jeff Canon to get quotes. 

 

 



 

 

 

Speaker for the month:    None                                                                                                                                                      

Joel Spencer won the $20.00 door prize, 

Motion to adjourn made by Joel Spencer, seconded by Tim Earls and passed by all present.                                                                          

 

Our next meeting will be held at the Harbor House 2510 N. Roan Street, Johnson City Tn. on  

Thursday October 24, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. The speaker will be Parke Smith with Bluelinx.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  


